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This year's Spotlight on Literacy
Event raised $21,169!!!

There were 16 Sponsors, 23
donors, and 30 auction items
won! Every dollar of this will be

poured back into your
community. The Mid-Valley
Literacy Center is incredibly

grateful for all of your support!

MVLC Staff working
behind the scenes!



Student Success Story!

Financial Information

Staff Changes!

Are you curious about our finances? 
Here is a breakdown of the Mid-Valley Literacy

Center's Revenue and Expenses:

More details will be included in our Annual Report this September.

Anna Benjamin,
Fund Development Intern: 
A recent Corban graduate, Anna
is passionate about relationship
building and the international
community. We are so excited
to have her with us this
Summer!

Mandy Parkins,
Communication and 
Event Coordinator: 
Originally from Colorado,
Mandy is passionate about
partnering with the community
to impact more student lives. We
are thrilled she has joined the
MVLC staff! 

Rachel Imes
After serving as the
Communication and Event
Coordinator since February
2020, Rachel is leaving the
MVLC. We are grateful for all
the work she has done and wish
her the best in her next
endeavor!

Bryce Scanlon,
Fund Development Intern: 
A MBA student at Willamette
University, Bryce enjoys
building relationships and
approaching problems in a
community oriented manner.
We are so excited to have him
with us this Summer!

How to Shop on
AmazonSmile:
1. Visit https://

smile.amazon.com
2. Sign in with your
Amazon.com login

3. Search 'Mid-
Valley Literacy

Center'
and click 'Select'

4. Start shopping!
5. Add a bookmark

for https://
smile.amazon.com
to make it easier to
return to next time
you shop online!

Revenue:

Expenses:

On May 10th, 2021 Hector Perez received his US
Citizenship! He has been in the United States for 25

years with his wife and 3 children. Hector values work
ethic and is currently the General Manager for Turner

Lumber. We are so proud of you, Hector!
"I want to take the time to thank Mid Valley Literacy

Center, especially Vivian Ang and Eric Schuman. They
took the time to work with all the students to help us

understand and learn the civic questions for our exam.
They're very helpful and they inspired me to help the

other people in the program." - Hector Perez


